
 1  

JANJJan 
2015 

Commodore’s Report – Robert Murphy 

Vice Commodore’s Report – Bill Traver 

A call for help… The Spring Work Party is coming 

up on Saturday, April 28th from 11 am to 3 pm .  We 

have a number of things we would like to get done 

before Opening Day. 

 

Please set some time aside to help out.  Remember, 

we are volunteer organization and the more people 

Our January general meeting was a fantastic start 
to the year. We had a new dinner twist of potato 
bar with all fixin’s and side dishes. It was a hit! 
Thanks to Laura Klein and Paul Devlin, Cindy 
Josephson, Nancy Morton, and David and Carol 
Cass for dinner. 
 
The Seattle Boat Show starts January 26th and will 
be in full swing when our Sound Waves publishes. 
This is the largest member recruitment event of 
the year for our club. I want to thank everyone 
who has signed up for shifts. Let’s see if we can 
make this a record year for member recruitment. 
 
Our Rear Commodore, Adrienne Dahlin, has two 
events scheduled for February. The Wine Social on 
the 9th which is always a fun event. I would 
encourage everyone to sign up and enjoy some 

good wine and socialize with a number of potential 
new members. Please contact Judy Quick for 
reservations which are due in by Feb 2nd.  
 
We also have our Ice Breaker Brunch at Chinooks 
this year on February 18th.  Please RSVP to Adrienne 
Dahlin. 
 
Lastly, at the January meeting a small dues increase 
was approved for each membership category. This is 
the first increase in a number of years and was quite 
modest. $10 for Active, Social, and Senior. $6 for 
Life members.  The new membership dues are 
below: 
 
Active $310 
Social $165 
Senior $165 
Life $50 
 
Hope to see you at the Boat Show! 

 

 

we get to help, the quicker we go.   

Take a look at the list of work on the attached 

flyer and let me know if you have a preference 

on a project you would like to help with.  

Thanks in advance so that we can plan this to be 

as efficient as possible. 

Feb 2018 
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Rear Commodore’s Report – Adrienne Dahlin 

The wonderful Seattle Boat Show is in full swing 
and our hardworking membership chair will 
busy reaching out to people who signed up for 
club information at our booth. We expect these 
potential members to visit us over the next 
couple of months and I know we’re all very 
excited to meet them. They are sure to be 
wowed by our friendly members, great 
clubhouse and dock, outstanding cruise 
destinations, and fun socials!  
 
Now that “dry January” has wrapped up, we will 
start February off right with a lovely Wine Social 
on Friday the 9th.  We do hope that potential 
members will attend this event so if you see 
someone you don’t know, stop and say hello.  

Fleet Captain’s Report – Garry Moore 

 
 

We have a great set of cruises planned for the 

coming year. Thank you to all of you who have 

volunteered to be Cruise Captains for our cruises. 

We have two couples for each cruise, but don’t let 

that stop you from volunteering to help with a 

cruise. It is a great opportunity for new members 

to get involved with a cruise. Here is the list of 

cruises and the Cruise Captains: 

2018 PSYC Cruise Schedule 

Edmonds Cruise 
March 23rd to 25th 
Captains: Lindell & Rodney / Joyce & Kevin 
 
Memorial Day Cruise – Tacoma (Dock St) 
May 25th to 28th 
Captains: Pat Hansen & Bill Traver / Ez & Doris 
 
Hat Island Cruise 
June 8th to 10th 
Captains: Colleen & Jerry / Rick & Janet 
 
Anacortes Cruise 
June 29th to July 1st 
Cruise Captains: Cindy & Bob / Jerry & Colleen 

On Sunday the 18th, we continue the fun with 
the Icebreaker Brunch at Chinooks. Flyers for 
both events are below; please make sure to sign 
up in advance.  
 
We will have a special treat at the General 
Meeting on Wednesday the 21st. Rich Tremaglio 
will give a presentation on the boating trip in 
France a group of our members enjoyed this 
past summer! I can’t wait to hear about their 
experience; it shouldn’t be missed and I hope 
everyone can attend that night. 
 
Looking ahead to March, the good times 
continue with the Lobster Feed on the 3rd. Snap, 
snap! 

 

Gig Harbor Cruise – Arabella’s Marina 
July 27th to 29th  
Cruise Captains: Adrienne & Robert / Katie & 
Ted 
 
Andrews Bay Cruise 
August 17th to 19th  
Cruise Captains: Chris Kullmann / Paul & Trina 
 
Labor Day Cruise - Kingston 
August 31st to Sept. 3rd 
Cruise Captains: Paul & Laura/Joyce & Kevin 

 Jerry & Colleen 
 
Poulsbo Pool and Dart Tournament 
October 12th to 14th 
Cruise Captains: Rich & Echo / Sharon & Garry   
 
Bell Harbor Holiday Cruise 
December 7th to 9th 
Cruise Captains: Cindy & Bob / Gary & Donna 
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   Membership Report – Pat Hansen 

Brad and Helen Byrd will be joining us again as 
Social Members until they get a new boat.   
Bill Grant, who many of us met at the Labor Day 
Cruise in Everett and again at the January 
meeting, has given me his Application and I will 
be presenting it to the Board for approval.   
 
Hopefully the Prospective New Members will 
become New Members this year. 
 

Well here it is already February and for PSYC it 
means “Boat Show!”  We have had a good response 
and I am busy following up on all of the Interest 
Slips filled out at our booth.  Hopefully we will have 
several prospective new members at our Wine 
Social on the 8th and at our February General 
Meeting Dinner.  Please make your reservations to 
both and welcome our prospective new members. 
 
We are off to a good start already as we inducted 
Ted Gross as a New Active Member and Katie 
Jeppesen moved from Social to Active.   
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Cost is $21.00 per person, including fee for wine expert, 
wine, cheese and hors d’oeuvres (wine 6-7:30pm). Food 
only is $10.00 per person. Potluck immediately after at 
approx. 7:45pm. Our wine expert, Shelly Fitzgerald (who 
has been with us the past 4-years), will again lead us 
through a tasting. Our theme this year is. Any 4 reds and 
4 whites that received a rating of 88 or more from Wine 
Spectator costing $14.00 or less retail (our price $12.60) 
and 2 wines of Shelly’s choice at $8 or less. We will start 
with one welcome wine at 5:30pm and begin formal 
tasting at 6pm.  

 
Please make your reservation by Feb. 2nd. All 
payments must be received by Feb. 6th.  Once 

PSYC has purchased the wine and food, no 
payments can be refunded.   

 
  

 

Bring one dish for the Potluck and a bottle of wine if you 

wish, for your dinner. 

 

Questions: 425 644 9008 

  
  

 

Wine Tasting Social and Potluck 

 
 
 
 

Reservations and Checks to: 

 

Judith Cushman Quick 

15900 SE 24th St. 

Bellevue, WA 98008 

jcushman@jc-a.com 

JOIN US FOR WINE TASTING 
FRIDAY, February 9, 2018 – 5:30 PM 

PUGET SOUND YACHT CLUB 
2321 NORTH NORTHLAKE WAY (SEATTLE) 

RESERVATIONS/QUESTIONS – 425 644 9008 



 5  

 
 

 Ice Breaker   Brunch 

 

Sunday, February 18, 2018  
10:00am 

 
Fisherman’s Terminal - 1900 W. Nickerson St., #103  

Seattle, WA 98119 
 

Join Puget Sound Yacht Club members and meet potential 
new members at a wonderful winter brunch! Come by boat, 

dinghy, or car.  

 
RSVP to Adrienne Dahlin: adriennedahlin@comcast.net 
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PUGET SOUND YACHT CLUB 
www.pugetsoundyc.org 206.634.3733 

 
Commodore:    Robert Murphy    (206.445.4095) 
Vice Commodore:  Bill Traver    (206.979.1138) 
Rear Commodore   Adrienne Dahlin    (425.301.9852) 
Fleet Captain:    Garry Moore    (425.922.3926) 
Secretary:    Joyce Carlson    (206.551.6190)    
Treasurer:    Lindell Graham    (206-747.2995) 
Dockmaster:    Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Facilities Manager:   Bill Traver    (206.979.1138) 
Facilities Rental:   Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Membership Chair:   Pat Hansen    (206.595.6351)  
Roster Chair:   Janet Josephson    (425.844.2464)   
Sunshine Reporter:   Marcia Ellingson     (360.651.2838) 
Galley Chairs:    Carol Cass & Cindy Josephson  (206.246.2818 & 425.765.0379) 
Ship’s Stores   Sharon Moore    (425.246.6771) 
Website Managers:  David Morton & Rich Visintainer  (206.226.2233 & 206.227.2756) 
Sound Waves Editor:   Laura Klein    (206.999.6827) 


